
The New York Metropolitan Transportation 
Council (NYMTC) is hosting public meeting to 
obtain input from the public for the development 
of the Coordinated Plan.  The Coordinated Plan 
will identify transportation challenges for people 
with disabilities and older adults, as well as 
layout strategies to meet those challenges.  The 
Mobility Management Program is 
assisting  NYMTC with outreach for the 
workshops.  Kindly assist us in distributing this 
information to the community. 
  
The workshop is Manhattan will take place on 
Wednesday, November 2

nd
 from 2-4pm at the 

NYU Kimmel Center, Room 802 (60 
Washington Square South, NY, NY 10012). 
  
For more information about the Coordinated 
Plan you can visit the NYMTC 
website: https://www.nymtc.org/Required-
Planning-Products/Regional-Transportation-
Plan-RTP/CPT-HSP. 
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